## Creating aspirations and enabling achievement



26<sup>th</sup> May 2020

## Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to inform you that Mr Litten had a serious cycling accident on Saturday morning. He has been in hospital recovering from his injuries and has returned home last night.

I am pleased to say that, despite his injuries, he is in a good frame of mind and has not lost his sense of humour. However, he will not be back in school for at least a month. To help support the two primary schools as we reopen on the 1<sup>st</sup> June, I will be spending my time in both schools supporting the staff to implement the plans already set up by Mr Litten and his senior team prior to half term.

Unless the government give us new guidance on Thursday, we plan to go ahead with the reopening plans, as outlined in Mr Litten's previous letters to you.

I hope that you are all enjoying the sunshine over half term and I look forward to seeing the Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 children, who are coming back to school, in their "bubbles", on Monday.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Digby

Aspire Learning Trust





